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Dear SCNF planning team,  the bighorn sheep are an indigenous species that lived here for thousands of years 
until short-sighted humans wiped them out. Now they are trying to make a comeback to overcome the 
ignorance of our forbears. Region 4 has recommended they be included on the SCC. Do you really want to 
leave them off the list and defend your decision to your superiors and the courts? There is no defense for this 
position. Add them to the list. Concerned 50 year Idaho citizen, Alan Reynolds 
 


